
 

 

Resuming In-Person Worship 

Westminster Presbyterian Church 

 

The Session has authorized the resumption of in-person morning worship services 

in the sanctuary beginning June 7, AD 2020, pending any further developments. 

 

 

Regarding Individuals Attending: 
1.  Individuals who are part of at-risk health groups (those who are 

immunocompromised, have co-morbidities - such as hypertension, diabetes, 

chronic obstructive pulmonary disease, cardiovascular disease, and cerebrovascular 

disease, or very elderly) are encouraged to continue making use of the live-stream 

and not attend in person.  If you have respiratory infection, cough, fever, have been 

exposed to or are under investigation for COVID19 please make use of the live-

stream and do not attend in person.  

 

2.  Parents are encouraged to use good judgment in bringing young children.    

 

3.  The nursery will remain closed at this time. 

 

4.  Please wear a mask. 

 

   

Regarding Entering and Exiting: 
1.  Please maintain social distancing while entering and exiting the sanctuary. 

 

2.  Please use hand sanitizer upon entering and exiting the sanctuary. 

 

Regarding Seating in the Sanctuary: 

 

1.  Select an available seat (blue) as diagramed below while maintaining social 

distancing.  Families which are already together may sit together. 

 

2.  Please don’t be offended if you are asked to move to ensure proper social 

distancing.  We are trying to be safe and accommodating for all. 

 

3.  Deacon ushers are available to assist you in finding a seat. 

 

4.  Tithes and Offerings may be given at the collection points (stars) on either side 

of the front and rear of the sanctuary as offering plates will not be passed. 



 

 

 

You should also know: 
 

1.  Bulletins will have the hymns we will use in worship.  Our pew Bibles and 

Hymnals will not be available at this time. 

 

2.  Hand sanitizer has been placed strategically throughout the building. 

 

3.  Communion will be suspended for the time being.  

 

4.  This announcement  is for the resuming of morning worship and not 

evening worship and Sunday School at  this t ime. 
 

 

 


